
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 CANNABIS RETAIL LOCATIONS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the Township of Wilmot will hear all interested 
parties with regards to OPTING IN OR OUT OF CANNABIS RETAIL LOCATIONS within the 
boundaries of the Corporation of the Township of Wilmot.  
 
This matter will be heard at the Open Council Meeting taking place on January 14, 2019 at 7:00 
pm. A staff prepared report will be available in advance of the Meeting and posted on the 
Township’s official website, www.wilmot.ca/cannabis. 
 
Written comments may be submitted to the attention of the Clerk and included as an attachment to 
the staff report if received prior to 12:00 noon on Wednesday, January 9, 2019. Delegations may 
register prior to 4:30 pm on Wednesday, January 9, 2019 or raise their hand during the Public 
Meeting and be called upon to address Council on this matter. 
 
Township of Wilmot residents are invited to participate in an online survey. Please visit 
www.wilmot.ca/cannabis. 

 
All correspondence on this matter may be directed to the Clerk's Office, 60 Snyder's Road West, 
Baden, Ontario, N3A 1A1 or by contacting the Clerk at: 
Phone: 519 634-8444. Ext. 230 
dawn.mittelholtz@wilmot.ca 
 
Dated at the Township of Wilmot on December 20, 2018 
 
Dawn Mittelholtz 
Director of Clerk’s Services 


